
Visit by Ambassador Okada to the Point-a-Pierre Wild Fowl Trust  

 

On April 7, 2016, His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, and his wife 

Mrs. Mari Okada visited the Pointe-a-Pierre Wild Fowl Trust and received a warm 

welcome and a briefing on the overview of the Trust’s work from Ms. Molly R. Gaskin, 

President of the Wild Fowl Trust. Ambassador and Mrs. Okada also enjoyed an 

informative Nature Walk around the Main Breeding Lake, accompanied by Trust 

Education Officer, Ms. Silene Noel.  For more information on the Pointe-a-Pierre Wild 

Fowl Trust, please visit their website at http://www.papwildfowltrust.org/. 

 

 

Ambassador and Mrs. Okada received Trust publications from the Pointe-a-Pierre Wild 

Fowl Trust President, Ms. Molly R. Gaskin 

 

A Nature Walk with Ms. Silene Noel 
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